
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TTBU Branch Rebate Guidelines 
 
 

 
The  Branch  President’s  role  is  outlined  on  pages  5-12  of  Section  I  of  the  Branch 

President’s Manual. 

 

As well, OSSTF Services can be found in Section IV, pages 33-40. 
 
 

The Annual TTBU Branch Rebate is intended to be used to strengthen involvement in 

OSSTF. As such it should be used for costs not otherwise covered by the union, such as 

Branch Meetings / Branch Executive Meetings and OSSTF Branch Resource Materials. 
 

 
 

Branch Presidents who receive Branch Rebates are encouraged to keep records in order 

to ensure they can be accountable for expenditures. 
 
 
 
 
Any questions regarding the use of Branch Rebates should be addressed to the TTBU 

Treasurer at 416-393-8900 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 

 

David Pickering 

Treasurer, District 12 
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